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13th June 2025 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 1 and Year 2 
 

Twycross Zoo Visit  
Tuesday 8th July 

 
As part of our topic this term the children have the opportunity to visit Twycross Zoo in 
Leicestershire on Tuesday 8th July. 
 
The coaches will depart from school promptly at 9:00am. Due to the day's schedule, we are 
unable to delay departure. Any children who arrive late will need to remain in school. We are 
due to return to school at approximately 3pm. Therefore, arrangements for the end of the 
school day will be as normal. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £21.50 which goes towards the cost of the transport and the 
entrance fee.  
 

If your child would like to attend the visit to Twycross Zoo please confirm their place, 
along with a £6.50 deposit by Friday 27th June.  
 
The remaining £15.00 should be paid in FULL by Friday 4th July at the latest.  
 
If you would like school to provide your child with a school packed lunch, can you please 
indicate on ParentPay by Friday 27th June if they would like a HAM or CHEESE sandwich.  
 
Alternatively, if your child would prefer to bring a home packed lunch, we recommend they bring 
their lunch in a labelled carrier bag that can be thrown away and no cutlery or containers unless 
they can be thrown away too. 
 
Children should wear their full school uniform, including their red school top and weather-
appropriate shoes. Please ensure they bring a waterproof coat in case of rain and suncream is 
applied before school if required. 
 
Children will not require any spending money. 
 



 

     
                    

 

If your child requires any medication on the day of the visit, including travel sickness 
tablets, this will need to be taken with them and given to their class teacher on the morning of 
the visit along with a medication form which you can collect from the school office. 
 
If your child needs an inhaler or EpiPen, please ensure this is taken with them on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J.Ball    
 
Jenny Ball              
KS1 Lead / Class Teacher    

 


